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NEW POLICY REGARDING PLAYER TRAVEL 

FOR BOTH THE SUDBURY MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION, COPPER CLIFF MINOR HOCKEY 
ASSOCIATION, AND NICKEL CITY HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

Any player and/or coach registered and practicing with SMHA, CCMHA, and NCHA in their respective 
bubbles that travels outside of the Sudbury and Manitoulin Health District for hockey activities is to 
not return to their bubble and must self-quarantine from SMHA, CCMHA, and NCHA activities for 14 days. 
Once the 14 days have been completed and player and/or coach is symptom free, the player and/or coach 
can return to SMHA, CCMHA, and NCHA activities. A second offence will result in the player and/or 
coach being removed/suspended from all SMHA, CCMHA, and NCHA activities for the remainder of 
the 2020-2021 season, with no refunds being issued. This player policy takes effect immediately. 

 
 
 
 

 


